Street Management Advisory Committee
23 JANUARY 2012 - Agenda Item 4

Decisions of the Cabinet Member (arising from the previous meeting)

The Advisory Committee’s recommendations made at its last meeting (on 20/9/11)
were all agreed by the Cabinet Member, except for the matters detailed below.

Minute (3) — TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT MEASURES TO FACILITATE THE
RE-ROUTING OF BUS 470 (Abbey & Lavender Fields Wards)

Cabinet Member Decisions

(i) Agree to the Advisory Committee recommendations (that the proposed scheme be
not taken forward); and, in addition,

(if) Ask officers to investigate with TfL the feasibility of the current 470 route being
extended by dint of buses turning from Morden Road into Lombard Road and, either
to complete a circuit within the industrial estate exiting on Morden Road or to turn
around within the industrial estate close to the junction with Windsor Avenue and exit
at the entry point, with the establishment of associated bus stop(s) within the estate.

Minute (5) — PROPOSED W7 CPZ (Controlled Parking Zone) (THE DOWNS) -
INFORMAL CONSULTION (Raynes Park & Hillside Wards)

Cabinet Member Decision

Agree to the Advisory Committee recommendations except that the hours of
operation be Mondays to Fridays between 8.30am to 6.30pm (instead of between
10am to 4pm as recommended by the Advisory Committee).

“Called-In" Cabinet Member Decision

Minute (6) — Proposed Reduction Of Free Parking From 20 Minutes To 10 Minutes -
Wimbledon Village And Arthur Road (Village & Wimbledon Park Wards)

Cabinet Member Decision
Agree to the Advisory Committee recommendations (that the proposed reduction of
free parking from 20 minutes to 10 minutes be implemented).

Note: This Cabinet Member decision was “called in” and was considered by the
Sustainable Communities Overview & Scrutiny Panel (on 27/10/11) which upheld the
Cabinet Member’s decision and decided that this matter be not referred back to the
Cabinet Member for further consideration.

(NB. Full details of the Cabinet Member’s decisions, including those arising from the
last Advisory Committee can be seen on the Council’'s web-site at
http://www.merton.gov.uk/council/committee.htm?view=smdecs .)
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